Assunta Ferrante

From: Maurizio Menna

Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 3:03 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna DeFrancesca

Subject: [External] Opposed Proposed High Rise Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Good afternoon,

I am writing this email on behalf of myself and my family who wholeheartedly oppose the above proposed development. The area surrounding Weston and Major Mackenzie Rd is already a busy one, with Canada's Wonderland and Cortellucci Hospital nearby. We need to do whatever we can to oppose this development so we avoid further increased congestion. These high rise buildings would stand out like a sore thumb in the neighbourhood. We need to keep Weston and Major Mackenzie a family-oriented community, and prevent it from mimicking Weston and Highway 7 which is filled with high rise buildings and traffic as infrastructure would need to be built around Weston and Major Mackenzie to support these buildings.

COMMUNICATION C288

(PUBLIC MEETING)

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

ITEM NO. 4

March 1, 2022

Please respect the wishes of the taxpayers and maintain the sense of community we have established and have grown to love. OPPOSE THE DEVELOPMENT OF APARTMENT BUILDINGS AT 3812 MAJOR MACKENZIE ROAD!

Thank you for your consideration.

Giuseppina and Maurizio Menna
Corner Brook Crescent
Woodbridge, ON